Newsletter

As we approach the conclusion of our exciting
journey together, we are thrilled to share some
key highlights from the final phase of our project,
which has brought together a diverse group of
VET trainers, freelancers, and professionals.

These individuals have been shaping the future
of freelance work and professional development,
creating pathways for aspiring and experienced
freelancers alike.
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National Piloting of our Resources

One of the most significant steps in this
phase of the project was the National
Piloting Sessions. Conducted in a hybrid ~
manner or fully online, these sessions
marked a pivotal moment in testing the
digital incubator model we have been
building. Each participating organization
was given the flexibility to run their pilot
activities in a format that suited their
unique needs, using platforms like Zoom
and other virtual meeting tools.

These pilotings targeted a range of participants, from experienced
freelancers to professionals offering services to other freelancers.
Additionally, individuals who had already been involved in previous
phases (such as the Needs Analysis and Learning, Teaching, and
Training Activities - LTTA) were joined by newcomers, creating a rich
and diverse testing ground. The results from these pilotings will play
a crucial role in shaping the final version of our digital incubator, a
tool designed to foster entrepreneurial growth and skills for
freelance professionals across Europe.
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Final Transnational Partner Meeting

On October 1, 2024, we had the privilege of hosting the Final Partner
Meeting in Madrid, Spain. This meeting served as a culmination of all
the efforts and collaborations made over the course of the project.
Partners from across Europe gathered to reflect on our shared
achievements, evaluate the piloting results, and discuss the
sustainability of our outputs beyond the official project timeline.

The discussions were rich, focusing on ways to continue supporting
VET trainers and freelancers through future initiatives, building on
the tools, resources, and experiences we've gained. The team also
celebrated the success of our online piloting, which showcased how
flexible, digital solutions can be utilized to overcome time and
logistical barriers, allowing freelancers from different countries to
participate and benefit.
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As the project reaches its formal conclusion, we are filled with
immense pride for everything that has been achieved. We have
collectively built a platform that empowers freelancers and
freelance service providers. The digital incubator is poised to
become an indispensable tool for professionals in Europe, and we
look forward to its long-term impact.

But while this project is wrapping up, the work is far from over. Each
partner organization is committed to ensuring that the resources,
tools, and learnings will continue to support the freelance
community in the coming years.

We will also explore possibilities for
future collaboration as the freelance
landscape continues to evolve.

Stay tuned for more updates and
future opportunities, and thank you
once again for being part of this
incredible journey!
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